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NEWS RELEASE 
Port moving forward with purchase of generators 
Emergency procurement will fast track the acquisition of much needed 

equipment  
 

 

Piti, Guam, January 24, 2014:  On January 13, 2014 Governor Calvo issued Executive Order No. 2014-01 

paving the way for the Port to purchase generators to ensure that its operational, maritime and port 

security activities remain functional in the event of a major power disruption at the Jose D. Leon 

Guerrero Commercial Port.  

 

As such, the Port Authority of Guam (PAG) is inviting all interested vendors to pick up a Request for 

Quotation (RFQ) packet starting Monday, January 27, 2014 at the Procurement Office on the 2nd floor 

of the Port Admin. Building. 

 

An initial vendor meeting will be held on Thursday, January 30, 2014 at the Port Board Room. For more 

information, please contact Ms. Eda Nededog at 477-5931, ext. 454. 

 

-End- 


